
Talbot Family Network 

Executive Committee Conference Call 

December 13, 2019, 9am 

 

On Call:  Linda Webb, Marlene Thomas, Katie Sevon 

Absent from call:  Angela Lane 

 

Katie Sevon discussed the options for the Career Pathways funding for FY20 and reviewed the 
option to move into prevention. Katie Sevon reviewed the discussion by the Board, the 
estimated amount of funds remaining in the grant and the changes needed to move into 
prevention. The options were discussed and based on the amount of funding left in the grant 
and the time left in the fiscal year the Executive Committee discussed that the Career Pathways 
program should be released via RFP again without moving into prevention at this point. Linda 
Webb made a motion to reissue the RFP to identify a vendor for the Career Pathways program 
for the funding amount remaining on the grant. Marlene Thomas seconded the motion, all 
were in favor, none opposed, and the motion passed.  
 

Meeting adjourned.     


